
Joe Loughran 

 

I have been a member of the Austin Fire Department for 33+ years.  My experience with AFD includes 

assignments in Operations, Headquarters, Fire Investigations, Facilities, ARFF, and currently as the A-

shift Safety Chief.  

Like every other firefighter, I consider the pension fund to be our most important asset.  I expect to 

retire in the next year or two and believe that would give me a unique perspective as an active member 

and then as a retired member of the fund.  If chosen to fill the open trustee position, I will strive to be an 

advocate for both active and retired members alike. 

I have no specific agenda other than to continue the great work the pension board has done in the past 

and to make sure that checks and balances are in place to ensure the security and strength of our 

pension fund now and in the future. 

 

 


